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July 5, 1988

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Hashington, D. C. 20555

PLANT HATCH - UNITS 1, 2
NRC 00CKETS 50-321, 50-366

OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5
RE00EST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION - GENERIC LETTER 83-28

Gentlemen:

By lotter dated May 6, 1988, the NRC requested additional information
related to Georgia Power Company's (GPC) response to Generic letter 83-28.
The information requested was primarily related to:

o Updating the Equipment Location Index (ELI) by using System
Evaluation Documents (SEDs).

o The methodology used to assure that safety-related components are
properly identified as such on plant documentation and in
information-handling systems.

o Controls that are in place to assure that Plant Hatch Unit I and
Unit 2 are developed, maintained, and validated consistently.

The SEDs were originally intended to be the single source safety design
basis document for each of the safety systerns. The document would contain
the functional requirements for the system, adequate information to assess
the safety classifications of system components and special requirements
related to system components (Environmental Qualifications, and Appendix R
for example). As the SEDs evolved it became doubtful that the SEDs, in their
present form, would adequately aadress all of the above requirements.
Accordingly, approximately one year ago, the SEDs were indefinitely delayed.
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GPC has numerous programs in place to assure that items and activities
are correctly categorized as either safety related or non safety related.
GPC, prior to responding to your letter of May 5,1988 would like to meet
with the NRC to discuss the programs presently in place and the plans we
have for responding to Generic Letter 83-28.

If you have questions related to this matter, please contact L. T.
Gucwa at (404) 526-7015.

Sincerely,

'

tJ.). Hu,si- W
H. G. Hairston, III
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c: Ge.qtgia Power Comoany
Mr. J. T. Beckham, Jr., Vice President - Plant Hatch
Mr. L. T. Gucwa, Manager Nuclear Safety and Licensing
GO-NORMS

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Washington. D. C.
Mr. L. P. Crocker, Licensing Project Manager - Hatch

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Reaion II
Dr. J. N. Grace, Regional Administrator
Mr. J. E. Henning, Senior Resident Inspector - Hatch
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